We have had some great exchanges this semester
with more on the way for next year. A square
dance exchange with Indeco, complete with jeans
and calico was a great success and our Beatnik
exchange with Sigma Kappa, complete with way-
out poetry, really swung to say the least. Sigma
Kappa, by the way, is our partner for co-rec soft-
ball. Coming soon is a go-kart exchange with the
tri-Sig’s.

Through the generosity of Brother Cliff Barnes,
'19, we now have brand new doors for all our
rooms and six young trees of several varieties to
beautify our lawn. We greatly appreciate these
gifts—thank you from all the Illinois Crows.

One last word—our annual Cave Man Drag
made its scheduled appearance and was its usual
tremendous hit.  Stalagmites, stalagtites, and
seemingly solid walls of rock erased every trace
of what was (long hours before) the Chapter
living room. With spears and clubs put aside, the
Crow-magnons did some “rocking”™ of their own.

And now, out to the practice field. Have a nice
summer, Crows.

Brian Braxp



